History Dept.
Technology Rules


History classes use laptops regularly. Laptops are important for researching historical events, issues and documents. By using the internet, many resources exist and can be used to increase global awareness and deepen knowledge of both past and current events. As such, it is expected that students bring their laptops to class daily. 

In addition to research, laptops are used for assignments. These assignments are often internet based activities or word document based. If a laptop is required for the assignment, then it may only be done using the laptop; department teachers have agreed that creating additional assignments for cases where someone has forgotten his/her laptop is not an option. 


The History department believes that self-discipline and responsibility are part of a student’s educational experience and is part of providing a 21st century education.

Consequently…

1. It is expected that students bring their laptops to class daily. If a student forgets his/her laptop, then a book assignment will be given and the student will still be responsible for the original laptop assignment. A late penalty will also be assessed if the original assignment is turned in late. Teachers may also take break from a student on days laptops are not brought to class.

2. No copies will be made for a student who forgets or chooses not to bring his/her laptop. Copies cost money and teachers have invested time and energy to create web pages where assignments can be posted and downloaded. Copies will not be made in cases where a student does not have a flash drive. Having a flash drive is an expectation. There are online options such as Edmodo or Google Drive, for example, that can be used to save files.
3. Connecting to Smart Sync is a requirement. While there may at times be technical issues, willfully choosing to not connect to Smart Sync is insubordination and will be addressed accordingly. 
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